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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PofFW Valentine’s Disco 

 

Everyone had an enjoyable time 

yesterday at the Valentine’s Disco.  

The children were kept brilliantly 

entertained by the DJ and tucked into 

sweets and drinks!   

The PofFW are pleased to say that 

they raised the sum of £378.01. 

Another event which the PofFW will 

be holding is on World Book Day – 3rd 

March.  They will be running a second 

hand book stall and would welcome 

any donations of good quality 

children’s books. 

Stevenage Food Bank 

Thank you to the children and staff 

who brought in toiletry items for the 

Stevenage Food Bank.  We had a nice 

collection of items to give them and 

they were gratefully received by the 

Food Bank today. 

Cycle Proficiency 

Please may I ask all parents of 

children in Year 5, who are 

participating in the Cycle Proficiency 

training beginning Monday, 22nd 

February, that they ensure their  

 

 

 

 

 

child has warm clothing for being 

outside.   

Should the weather be particularly 

cold, they should have a hat, scarf, 

gloves and a warm coat. 

Star Learners 

This week’s Star Learners are:- 

Reception  -  Brooke Mawer 
Year 1  -  Simran Bakrania 
Year 2  -  Jayden Cullen 
Year 3  -  Ruby Caplen 
Year 4  -  Cinar Basbaydar 
Year 5  -  Kurtis Kouyate 
Year 6  -  Rayhan Ali 
 
Keep up the good work! 

                 
 

Attendance Trophy 
 
The winners of this week’s Attendance 

Trophy are Year 2 with 98.75%.  This is the 

second week running that you have won 

Year 2 – well done. 

                         

There were 94 children who gained 

their 100% Attendance Award for the 
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first half of the Spring Term.  Well 

done everyone for being in school 

every day. 

School Council 

The School Council would welcome any 

donations to help with their Easter 

Raffle. 

Jaggededge Barbers 

We have some £5.00 vouchers for boys’ 

haircuts at the ‘pop-up’ barbers at 

Coreys Mill Sainsbury’s.  The vouchers 

are valid until 29th February.  If you 

would like a voucher please call in at 

the office. 

Dates for your Diary 

22nd February – Cycle Proficiency Training 

– Year 5 

21st March – SAT’s practice week 

25th March – Good Friday 

28th March – Easter Monday 

30th March – Exhibition Day 

1st April – End of term  (normal time) 

4th to 15th April – Easter Break 

18th April – Inset Day 

19th April – School resumes 

20th April  - SAT’s practice week 

2nd May – Bank Holiday 

9th May – SAT’s week 

30th May – Bank Holiday 

31st May to 3rd June – Half Term 

6th June – Inset Day 

13th June – Phonics Check Week 

20th June – New to Reception Meeting 

22nd – 24th June – Year 5& 6 PGL 

27th June – New to Nursery Meeting 

28th June – Reception Taster Lunch 

5th July – KS2 play to school 

6th July – KS2 play – 1.30 and 6.00 p.m. 

8th July – Sports Day & Proms 

9th July – Summer Fair 

14th July – Transition Day/Meet New 

Teacher 

22nd July – Summer Term finishes 2.00 pm 

25th July – Occasional Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


